1986 - 1987

Terry Rohan was President, George Hanlon was Secretary and Paul Sarks was District Governor.

This was a year of good fellowship but one could perhaps call it an innovative year also.

It was the year when the starting time of the weekly meeting was changed from 6.00pm for 6,15 (which it had been from the chartering of the Club) to 6.15pm for 6..30.

It was the year when the Club had what one might term "Dual Sergeants-at-Arms". As if one wasn't enough! However we survived the assault from both sides.

During the year, the Club's practice of sending arrangements of flowers to members wives, who were hospitalized, was adhered to assiduously. It is a practice which brings great joy to the recipients.

President Terry is to be congratulated since the Christmas Stocking Raffle returned the most money, up to date. This enabled the Club to make wide-spread donations to the district's charities.

A decision was made by President Terry's Board, and it had the whole hearted support of all members, to purchase a portable barbecue and a trailer. Since this time, the barbecue has travelled many miles and has cooked steaks, sausages and onions in most unlikely places. It was indeed an acquisition to the Club.





During the year four Paul Harris Fellowships were bestowed upon three Rotarian, Harley Tarrant, Peter Foss, George Hallworth and one non-Rotarian, Moira Pieterse from the Downs Syndrome Pre-School.

